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Jan. 15, 2020 

                                                                                

Fort Meade Holds Housing Town Hall 
 

WHAT:  Maj. Gen. Omar J. Jones IV to host a housing town hall  

WHEN:  Tue., Jan. 21, 2020 6:30 to 8 p.m. 

WHERE:   Fort Meade Post Theatre, Llewellyn and Roberts Avenue, Fort Meade 

 

FORT GEORGE G. MEADE, Md. – Maj. Gen. Omar J. Jones IV, commanding general 

of Joint Force Headquarters-National Capital Region and US Army Military District of 

Washington, along with Fort Meade garrison commander, Col. Erich Spragg, will host a 

town hall to hear directly from residents as part of the Army-wide initiative to address 

family housing concerns.  

 

Fort Meade has held quarterly town halls with residents since late 2018. This will be the 

second town hall Maj. Gen. Jones will host since he took command in June 2019.  

 

Representatives from Corvias, the military housing partner for the 2,600 leased homes on 

Fort Meade are participating in the town hall. Representatives from the installation 

housing office and U.S. Army Public Health Command will also be on hand to answer 

questions.  

 

Jones and Spragg will offer a brief media availability following the town hall. The 

housing town hall also will be live streamed on Facebook.  

 

BACKGROUND 

Fort Meade is the Nation’s Platform for Intelligence, Information and Cyber Operations. 

With more than 57,000 employees representing each branch of military service, Fort 

Meade is the largest employer in the state of Maryland and the Army’s second largest 

installation based on population. Some of the Fort’s 119 tenant organizations include US 

Cyber Command, The National Security Agency, Defense Information Systems Agency, 

Defense Media Activity and federal agencies including the Architect of the Capitol and 

the Environmental Protection Agency.   



 

Media interested in covering this event must RSVP by noon on Tuesday, Jan 21. 

Please contact Mary Doyle in the Fort Meade Public Affairs Office at (301) 677-5592 

or mary.l.doyle14.civ@mail.mil.  

 

For more about Fort Meade, visit our Web site www.home.army.mil/meade and 

look for Fort George G. Meade on Facebook and Twitter.  
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